Annual Report of Kettleburgh Green Trust

Last year we were successful in getting a National lottery
grant of £7700 . The application was made to buy new play
equipment and also replace some of the tables and benches
which had been pointed out by Rospa as in need of repair or
replacement. '

We used a company in Ipswich - Realise Futures who use
reclaimed plastics to make their products. This is much
more durable and long lasting than wood.

We purchased a train for the children’s area and two new
tables with integrated seating and a bench.

The repair to one of the paths on the Green is still
outstanding but hopefully will be rectified soon.

This year we raised £1403  from the Village Green
Lottery .

The clothes bank in the Chequers realised £156 .This was
divided equally with the Village Hall and the Church each
receiving £52

Easy Fund raising realised £100.70

Amazon realised £32.41

This pays the annual maintenance bill and the insurance
The annual inspection by Rospa did not highlight any
worrying problems .

We are very grateful to Katie Harris Hartley for her
donation which has paid for new dog bins for the Green.

I am extremely grateful to my fellow Trustees for their
continuing help and support.

The Green continues to be a much used asset to the Village.



